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Welcome Back! 

Welcome back to all of our pupils and a warm welcome to the children who have 

joined us this term.  We hope you all had a lovely summer break and are feeling 

refreshed for the new term. 

For those of you who are new to our school, we will be sending out a weekly 

newsletter by email each Friday.  This will contain any relevant information and also 

dates for your diary. Please do not hesitate to pop into the office if you have any 

questions or would like to speak to a member of staff. 

 

Sparrows 

Well done to all of 

our new Sparrows 

for settling in so 

well in their first week.  A 

reminder that from next week 

they will be staying for the whole 

school day.   

Swallows 

Welcome back to our 

new Year 5s and Year 6s. 

A warm welcome as well to Caitlin who has 

joined us from another school. 

 

The Swallows will soon be bringing home a 

homework book.  All of their spellings and 

homework for the week will be put in this 

book.  There will also be a copy of these 

placed on the door of the classroom in case 

you need to check what the spellings and 

homework should be. 

Any homework should be completed in the 

homework book. 

Skylarks 

Welcome back Skylarks, 

you have all been amazing 

this week and our new Year 1s 

have settled into the class really 

well. 

Please remember to bring your 

book bags into school, with your 

reading records, every day. 

  Swifts 

Swifts have had a 

really good start 

to the term.  Welcome to Emily 

and Michael who have joined us 

from other schools, as well as our 

new Year 3s. 

 

Swallows Swimming 

Please return your consent 

forms ASAP as the first 

lesson is next Wednesday. 

Please note that swimming hats are 

required and boys are to wear trunks and 

not Bermuda shorts. 

Earrings and nail polish (toes included) are 

not permitted. 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Piano Lessons 

Mrs Theresa Long will be starting her piano 

lessons next Friday.  If you are interested 

in starting piano lessons, please speak to 

the school office for Mrs Long’s contact 

details. 

 

Swift’s Fish 

Thank you to Tracy Stannard for looking 

after the fish over the summer holidays. 

 

Chickens 

A big thank you to Mr Power for looking 

after our chickens over the holidays.  

 

School Dinners 

Following on from 

the letter sent out 

this week, we now have the menu for 

the packed lunch option.  This is 

attached to the newsletter but 

there will also be a copy placed on 

the school noticeboard. 

 

Contact Details Form 

We have sent home contact details 

to all pupils, except our new pupils 

and Sparrows.  Please can you check 

these as soon as possible and return 

them with any changes.  It is very 

important to keep us updated with 

any changes to your contact details. 

If you have no changes, please still 

return the form for our records. 

Thank you. 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Thursday 19th October – Last day of this half term 

Monday 30th October – First day back at school 

Thursday 9th November – Tempest Photography in for school photos – More details to follow 

Tuesday 19th December – Last day of the autumn term 

Thursday 4th January – First day of the spring term 

 

 


